
 

 

 
Monday 15th May 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

As we look towards the next few weeks, I would like to share some key dates with 
you. Our Sports days are planned in for the following dates, but are subject to 
weather conditions: 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2  Friday 23rd June at 1:30pm 
School playground.  

Year 3, 4, 5, and 6 Thursday 22nd June at 1:15pm 
Harden Gala field. 

Our termly ‘Parents event’, where you are invited into school to share in some 
learning with your child are planned for: 

Reception  Monday 10th July @ 2:15pm 

Year 1  Tuesday 11th July @2:15pm  

Year 2 Thursday 13th July @ 2:15pm  

Year 3 Thursday 13th July @ 9am  

Year 4  Friday 14th July @ 2:15pm  

Year 5  Wednesday 12th July @ 2:15pm  

Year 6  Times and Dates of all events have been 

shared in a separate communication. 

 

School has been a hive of activity over the last few weeks, and I would like to thank 
you for all your support. The Coronation activities and learning opportunities linked 
together for a wonderful celebration on Friday 6th May. We would like to take this 
opportunity to thank the PTFA for their continued support, and the volunteers who 
came and helped on the day. More information about their upcoming events will 
follow. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

                         

Leanne Ruddock 
Head of School 


